
Want	to	get	involved?	
Join	our	Council	on	Professional	Issues	

(CPI)	Committee	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

Where:	 National	Kidney	Foundation	Office		
(Room	#1555	-	15th	floor)	
1314	S	King	St.	
Honolulu,	HI	96814	

Time:		 5:00pm-6:00pm		
When:		 3rd	Tuesday	of	every	month		

Next	Meeting:	September	19,	2017	
	

You	are	invited	to	come	and	have	fun	with	other	
dietitians	and	students	in	the	planning	of	our	annual	
spring	conference	and	networking/continuing	

education	events	throughout	the	year.	
	

Email	us	at	cpi@eatrighthawaii.org	for	more	information.	
	


